
RECOMMENDATIONS FOR SUMMER WORK
Several of you have asked what your children should do over the summer to be ready for
Kindergarten in the Fall. We recommend lots of playdates with classmates. Ideally, go beyond the
true and familiar best friends and reach out to families you and your child do not normally hang out
with. Please also consider inviting the new incoming students. It sure will make for a happier
Kindergarten class.As far as 'academics' go, we suggest you find and play a lot of math and
language games. Your children enjoyed a slew of dice, card and board games at school. Asking
other parents for ideas and exchanging games is a good way to expand your game repertoire.
Keep on reading to your kiddos. And, of course, do all the other outdoorsy summertime activities
your children love.


